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Hello, Students & Scholars!

November in Pittsburgh reminds us that winter is on its way! Or maybe tomorrow will

be bright, sunny and feel like spring. Or give it an hour, and it could feel like summer.

Who knows! What we do know is that a lot is going on in the city and across campus

this week. We hope you enjoy this issue of the OIE "Friday Greetings" newsletter.

OIE & CMU News & Events

Homecoming Weekend

  Nov. 1 and 2  

Calling all Tartans! Homecoming has something for everyone to

enjoy, including family-friendly activities, the annual Alumni

Awards, the Homecoming football game and Spirit Day. Kick-off

the weekend on Friday with a Mini Carnival and cheer on our

Tartans on Saturday as they take on the Westminster Titans.

Learn More

Daylight Savings Time Ends

 Sunday, Nov. 3 

Daylight savings time is ending soon. On the first Sunday in

November, we “fall back” by changing our clocks back one

hour. Most clocks will automatically reset, but be sure to

double-check yours.

Learn More

Democracy Day

 Tuesday, Nov. 5 

There will be no classes prior to 5 p.m. on Democracy Day — a

day dedicated to fostering civic participation, well-being and

community engagement. Learn more about the activities

happening across campus on and around Nov. 5 at the link

below.

Learn More

Our Pittsburgh Picks

& Juliet

 Now through Nov. 3 

& Juliet flips the script on the greatest love story ever told,

asking: what would happen next if Juliet didn’t end it all over

Romeo? Get whisked away on a fabulous journey as she

ditches her famous ending for a fresh beginning and a second

chance at life and love. Catch this show at the Benedum

Center Theater this month!

Learn More

Great Expectations

 Now through Nov. 10 

This imaginative adaptation brings Charles Dickens’ classic

rags-to-riches tale to vibrant new life. For Pip, a young orphan

in 19th century England, life is about to change. In a world

ruled by money and social class, will he find his fortune?

Follow the extraordinary adventures of Pip, as he seeks to

fulfill his romantic destiny. You can see this fantastic

adaptation this month at the New Hazlett Theater.

Learn More

Have an annnouncement to share?

If you have an event or announcement that you wish to submit for inclusion in OIE's

Friday Greetings newsletter, please submit it via our Event Submission

Form by Wednesday at 5 p.m. EST for inclusion in the following Friday's newsletter.
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